APPENDIX 6

New premises application Mottram Cricket Club, 36-54 Broadbottom Rd

We are writing to express our concerns as local councillors over some parts of
the application submitted by Mottram Cricket Club.

We appreciate how integral the cricket club has been and continues to be for
the life of the village and continue to be impressed by the very active support
and training offered to young players in its junior sections.

Our concerns centre on:

e The application to play live and or recorded music outdoors , Sun-Thur
10.00 - 23.00 and Fri-Sat 10.00 — 00.00

e The provision of late-night refreshment outdoors Sun -Thur 10.00 -
23.30 and Fri —Sat 10.00 - 00.30

The club is situated in a residential area with homes surrounding the grounds
and directly opposite.

We oppose the granting of these parts of the application on the grounds of:

1. The potential for public nuisance from the inevitable noise created by
live and or recorded music played outside in a residential area.

2. The necessity to protect neighbouring residents from anti-social
behaviour from guests outside in the club grounds late at night and
when leaving events late at night.

3. The ability for both these types of nuisances to affect residents 7 days a
week 365 days of the year.

Yours,

ClIr Janet Cooper, ClIr Jacqueline North, Cllr Jacqueline Owen



